
 

Students’ leaders who attended the sensitization function. 



 

Prof. Wasamba (Associate Dean Faculty of Arts ) Giving his Opening Remarks and the 

Principles’ Speech. 

He underscored the fact that some of the forums like these were the better avenues to 

ensure that students’ welfare at the university we realized. These forums were tailored to 

fit to students learning processes and by ensuring that they are shaped for the future 

leadership. 

 

The principals’ speech was evident and it was strategic to the university strategic plan. 

“The strategic plan of The University of Nairobi is to ensure that we produce holistic 

graduates to the job market who are not only leaders to others but also leaders to themselves. 

Such programs outside the lecture halls will ensure that we have such graduates who are 

knowledgeable about the world around them. The college and indeed the University   is 

committed to ensure that positive behavior change amongst students and the staff is realized, 

because this does not only affect individuals but also the performance of this institution at 

large.” 

 


